


























MATHEMATICS EDUCATION 

Willi Dorfler, Klagenfurt 

From the Committee for Mathematics Education: 

Complementing the announcement in the preceding issue of this Newsletter I am glad to 
let our readers know that the colleagues listed below have agreed to join CME and to 
support its work. Any note, article or information can be sent to all committee members. 
There will be still another member from France who has not yet been determined and will 
be announced in the next issue. 

Claudi Alsina 
Sec. Matematiques i Informatica 
Univ. Plitecnica Cataluna 
Diagonal 649 
E - 08028 Barcelona 
Tel: 34-4-4016367 
FAX: 34-3-3343783 
e-mail: ealsina@ebrupc51

Werner Blum 
Gesamthochschule Kassel 
Fb 17 - Mathematik 
Heinrich-Plett-StraBe 40 
D - 3500 Kassel 
Tel: 0561-804/4623 
FAX: 0561-804/4318 

Lucia Grugnetti 
Universita Degli Studi di Cagliari 
Dipartimento di Matematica 
Viale Merello 92 
I - 09123 Cagliari 
Tel: 070-2000414 
FAX: 070-2000420 

Tibor Nemetz 
Mathematical Institute of the 
Hungarian Academy of Sciences 
P.O. Box 127 
H - 1364 Budapest 
Tel: (36-1)1-755 325 
FAX: (36-1)1-177 166 
e-mail:h 1137nem@ella.hu

Ole Skovsmose 
Institute for Electronic Systems 
The University of Aalborg 
Dept. of Mathematics 
Frederik Bajers Vej 7 
DK - 9220 Aalborg 
Tel: 4598 158522 
FAX: 4598 158129 

David Tall 
University of Warwick 
Mathematics Education 
Research Centre 
UK - Conventry CV 4 7 AL 
Tel: (0203) 533523 
FAX: (0203)524209 
e-mail:seral@uk.ac.warwick.csv

Some editorial remarks! In this issue you find reports on ongoing teaching projects for 
students in their first year of mathematics where the computer is extensively used as a tool 
and a medium for learning. I should like to encourage colleagues carrying out similar 
projects and with related experiences to communicate them here in the Newsletter. The 
changes to mathematics (and maths education) already brought about and those still to come 
by the use of computers surely deserve the interest not only of the research mathematician 
but equally of the university or college professor. Our goal should be co collect more 
systematic and soundly based experience and empirical data about the influences of 
computer use on the learning mathematics at the university kwel. I look forward to your 
contribution! 

Page 14 








































